
Are you currently taking a Hydrocodone 
containing medication to help manage pain? 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
If so,  please read the changes below as they will impact you 
and your prescription: 
 

• The Drug Enforcement Agency (DEA) announced on 08/22/2014 that all Hydrocodone 
containing products will change to a Schedule II controlled substance medication. This change 
becomes effective on 10/06/2014 and applies strict rules to the prescribing and dispensing of 
these medications.   

• Any Hydrocodone medication will require a new prescription on an official prescription blank 
handwritten by your provider.  

• Refills are not allowed on Schedule II controlled substance medications.  A new handwritten 
prescription will be required every

• New prescriptions cannot be faxed or telephoned to the pharmacy.   
 time you are prescribed a Hydrocodone medication. 

• Maxor Mail Order will not be able to fill any prescriptions for these medications if the provider is 
not licensed in the state of Texas.  For Mail Order customers with a provider outside the state of 
Texas, you will need to obtain your Hydrocodone prescription from your local Maxor or 
participating network pharmacy. 

 
Our Pharmacists are available to answer any questions you may have regarding the government’s 
changing rules on Hydrocodone containing products.   Please call your local Maxor pharmacy or contact 
our central customer service department at 800-687-8629 if you have any questions about how this 
change will impact you. 
 
Thank you for choosing our pharmacy.  We appreciate your business.  
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